
 
 

May 22, 2019 

 

 

Dear Latina Leaders: 

 

The California Legislative Jewish Caucus is honored to welcome Hispanas Organized for Political 

Equality (HOPE) to the Capitol for your 25th Annual Latina Action Day Conference. HOPE 

continues to inspire leaders from across California to advocate for critical issues affecting their 

communities. 

 

Hundreds of participants gather here in the State Capitol every year to promote new political and 

economic opportunities for Latinas through leadership, advocacy, and education. For over two 

decades, HOPE has been a leading voice to encourage members of the Latina community to make 

a positive impact on public policy. 

 

The Jewish Caucus looks forward to working alongside HOPE to achieve your goals to gain better 

access to quality and affordable healthcare and education in the coming legislative session. 

Congratulations on your continued success. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

   
BEN ALLEN 
Chair, Legislative Jewish Caucus 


